
Lewannick Parish Council Web Site enquiry 

 

comment : Sirs I was concerned when I read the latest Newsletter about "the 

inability of the Council and it's clerk to understand what was required". 

This has apparently led to a bill of Â£10144.50 and somehow Â£45000.00 is 

now being mentioned! I understand no further questions are being answered 

and you are drawing a line under this, that is great especially as this is 

the first I and many other residents of Trevadlock Hall Park have ever 

heard of this problem.I will ask the question and I would like an answer 

(which should be copied in to the next Newsletter for all to see). WHAT 

PROBLEM WAS THIS? I sincerely hope it was the lesser of 2 evils and just 

the inability to understand accounting. This matter concerns all of us and 

if understanding was a problem what are you doing to give proper training 

to ensure this does not happen again? I would like an answer for our 

residents and to save money I give my email address :- 

edna.rogers@btinternet.com  

Thank you 

Edna Rogers Chairman Trevadlock Hall Park Residents Association 

name : Edna Florence Carroll-Rogers 

email : edna.rogers@btinternet.com 

telephone : 01566782097 
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